
 

 

Wellington Events Co-ordinator Report 

AGM 2018 

 

One event held this year 17th February at Capital E in Wellington  

Canine Friends was contacted by Amy Church the Public Programmes Coordinator at Capital E in 

Wellington. She asked if we could support their Chinese New Year programme as it is the year of 

the dog. Capital E is an award-winning not-for-profit organisation based in the cultural capital of 

Wellington, and their focus is young people and their creativity. They asked if we could introduce 

some of our CFPT dogs to interact and spark some new creative juices in their youngsters. So on 

Saturday afternoon 17th February three dogs and their handlers joined them. The children loved 

meeting and learning how to behave around dogs. Someone suggested drawing the dogs so the 

kids got to it! In attendance was Chilli Bean, Sydney Silky and Rafa. A happy time was had by all 

and we look forward to visiting again. 

Regards 

David Verrinder 

 


